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At John Price Funeral Home, we place our clients’ health and safety above all
else. As such, During the Covid-19 pandemic emergency we are doing everything
we can to service our communities while also protecting you, the public.

Aside from our normal cleanliness and sanitizing protocols we are now
increasingly being more diligent in keeping our location as safe as possible for
clients, staff and vendors. Rest assured that we have accelerated the best health
and safety standards for the daily needs of our clients. That being said as an
essential business that must stay open during this health emergency; we must
caution all of our clients and family about the challenges that entail these trying
times. As many of you may be aware the federal government has decreased the
suggested maximum gathering capacity to ten persons or less. At This time we
must not only respect our state and federal government’s decision but also show
discernment for the sensitive purpose of a funeral, to grieve. While our office
stands by the mandates and suggestions of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania and
Governor Tom Wolf, we must also acknowledge the possibility that a situation could
arise in a viewing where a sum greater than ten people could temporarily and
contemporaneously enter or exit a room.

We encourage our guests to exercise extreme caution when entering and to
allow others to exit before entering a viewing. We encourage our guests to not
share tissues or similar items and to also refrain from touching other guests and
even the deceased. We also encourage our guests to maintain a safe distance from
each other and our staff and also to be aware our location offers two bathrooms for
hand washing.

As an essential business you can count on us to stay open during your time of
need but unfortunately due to the nature of the pandemic we cannot guarantee your
immunity from an airborne virus and can only advise that you follow the practice of
social distancing. With that being said we promise to do our part to ensure your
safety within our walls and to carry out that promise with professionalism and due
care. Please offer your signature below to signify you have read and fully
understand the aforementioned health warning.
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